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TO ALL PARTIES


Application of the Department of Transportation of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania for the approval to replace the existing overhead bridge where S. R. 4013, Section A10 (Burrell Hill Road) crosses over the two tracks of Norfolk Southern Railway Company (DOT 507 902 J) in Penn Borough and Penn Township, Westmorland  County, and the allocation of costs incident thereto.

To Whom It May Concern:
Paragraph No. 2, of the Commissions Secretary Letter dated June 18, 2008, directed the Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (Department) to submit for approval detailed construction and right-of-way plans for the above captioned project.

On November 7, 2008, the Department submitted plans entitled “Drawings Authorizing Acquisition Of Right-Of-Way For State Route 4013, Section A10 R/W, In Westmoreland County,” consisting of eight (8) sheets.  On November 21, 2008, the Department submitted construction plans identified as “Drawings For Construction Of State Route 4013, Section A10, In Westmoreland County,” consisting of eleven (11) sheets of roadway plans and three (3) sheets of structure plans S-26909.  On December 1, 2008, the Department submitted construction plans identified as “Traffic Control Plan,” consisting of six (6) sheets and “Signing And Pavement Marking Plan,” consisting of three (3) sheets.  No objection to the plans have been received.
The Commission issues this Secretarial letter in accordance with Section 2702 of the Public Utility Code and approves the detailed construction and right-of-way plans submitted by the Department.

If you are dissatisfied with the resolution of this matter, you may, as set forth in 52 Pa. Code §5.44, file a petition with the Commission within twenty (20) days of the date of this letter.

Very truly yours,

James J. McNulty

Secretary
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